
The Coffee House
“Acoustic music & poetry since 1967”

 Plymouth Church 

2717 E Hampshire St

 Milwaukee, WI 53211

www.the-coffee-house.com Doors open 30 minutes before show time.

September / October / November / December 2018 Calendar 

 
.
 

 

 
 

 

 

.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday ~ September 23rd

7:00 to 10:00 PM  -  $5.00 suggested donation

Folk and Protest Music Concert including songs of 60's and 

Today

Hosted by The Coffee House for the "Milwaukee 14" 50th 

reunion  

This will be at held at Redeemer Church 631 N. 19th. Street. 

Milwaukee, WI.

This Folk and Protest Music Concert including songs of 60's and 

Today has special historical significance. 

It will be at the old location of "The Coffee House” at Redeemer 

Church 631 N. 19th Street. Milwaukee, WI.

Music by Poets, Song Writers and Musicians:

Harvey Taylor; Sandy Weisto; John Stano; Don Timmerman 

& Kevin Reger; John Higgins,  David Noll,  Jennie Orvino 

and Jeannie Dean

Open to everyone .

Saturday ~ October 6th 2018

8:00 PM - 10:30 PM

$5.00 to $15.00  suggested donation and two cans of food

Food Pantry Benefit - "Foremothers Show" A salute to 

women who have made a lasting contribution to music!

This is always a night of timeless fun. The food and half of the 

money raised goes to the local food pantry. Featuring The 

Babushka Babes, Andy Jehly, Kristen Kornkven and Kristen 

Lams.

Saturday ~ October 20th  "The Coffee House" Opening 

"Grand New Home"  Concert 8:00 PM - 10:30 PM

$5.00 to $15.00 suggested donation

Welcome to our 52nd Season kick off. To start our year off right 

we invite you to a  taste of what's to come. The concert is a 

benefit for our new home Plymouth Church congregation. We are 

featuring some amazing performers 

Bill Camplin - Co-owner of the popular folk venue “Cafe Carpe” 

in Fort Atkinson, Camplin entertains with the clarity of his 

penetrating mind, guitar mastery, and quicksilver voice. Camplin 

is an accomplished guitarist with a great voice and a quick wit. 

Francheska - A self taught sassy singer songwriter with a big 

voice & personality. I enjoy engaging the audience with my 

schtick. It's never too late to do what you love

Elizabeth Kashinn - A young award winning songwriter,  

Elizabeth has an amazing way of bringing you along with her on 

a beautiful musical journey.

Saturday ~ November 3rd 2018

Food Pantry Benefit - Songs of Cities and Towns

8:00 PM - 10:30 PM $5.00 to $15.00  suggested donation

and two cans of food 

This is always a night of timeless fun. The food and half of the 

money raised goes to the local food pantry. 

The "Songs of Cities and Towns" food pantry benefit will 

feature Jonnie Guernsey (with Jerry Danks, Jon Pagenkopf 

and Chris Straw), John King, Tom Martinsen and JP 

Spencer.

Saturday ~ November 10th  Concert 8:00 PM - 10:30 PM

$5.00 to 15.00 suggested donation

Eccentric Acoustic featuring Ruth Williams, Sandy Stehling, 

and Scott Emmons! 

Ruth, Sandy, and Scott play a wide variety of music.

American Folk, Country, Swing era Jazz, Blues. If we like it, 

we'll play it!

Opening - Gary Kitchin and John Granzow

Saturday ~ November 17th  Concert

$5.00 to $15.00 suggested donation

The Plum Creek String Band - featuring Coffee House fearless 

stalwarts Craig Siemsen, Dave Fox & Brett Kemnitz! 

Expect an evening of guitar picking, bass thumping, foot 

stomping, fiddle and washboard scratching, make you feel good, 

olde timey music!

Opening will be Josh Fox

Saturday December 1st

Food pantry benefit

$5.00 to 15.00 suggested donation

Our annual songwriter round robin food pantry benefit includes 

Ann Elizabeth Nagel, John Higgins and Jym Mooney

Everyone knows songwriters love to support the food pantry!

Saturday December 22nd

Living Activism  Winter Solstice Holiday Celebration of 

music and poetry 

$5.00 to 15.00 suggested donation

Benefiting The  Frank Zeidler Center for Public Discussion in 

honor of Anita Zeidler 

For 25 years Anita Zeidler taught cognition, learning and human 

development courses in UWM's Department of Educational 

Psychology in the School of Education, according to the 

university.She was a longtime member and vice president of the 

United Nations Association-Greater Milwaukee (UNA-GM), a 

chapter of the national organization, UNA-USA.She was also a 

member of the Milwaukee Mayor’s Committee for the United 

Nations and served on the board of the Frank Zeidler Center for 

Public Discussion.

The concert will feature Coffee House Board members and some 

Friends of The Coffee House.  



 

The Coffee House
PO Box 1120, Milwaukee, WI 53211 

Be a Friend of The Coffee House.  The Coffee House serves the community by providing a place to
meet friends and enjoy music and poetry in a relaxed, unhurried, and alcohol and smoke-free

environment. We depend upon your generous contributions to continue our programs.

 If you would like to make a donation Mail to: The Coffee House, PO Box 1120  53211
___  Please send me event updates:    By Email__     Paper Calendar__     Send Both__
___  I would like to be a Friend of The Coffee House by supporting its programs with a financial

        contribution of $_____     All donations are tax deductible.

Name: _______________________________________   Email: ______________________
Address:___________________________________________________________________
City/State/ZIP:_______________________________________________________________

Please print clearly or use the web site form if you can - www.the-coffee-house.com.

Non-Profit Org.
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Visit our website www.the-coffee-house.com.

 

Welcome to The Coffee House and our 52nd season!

We are excited to continue the tradition of bringing talented artists and eager audiences together while furthering our efforts of social 
justice.

We have a new home! Our new location is Plymouth Church 2717 E Hampshire St, Milwaukee, WI 53211 

We are planning some great shows!! 

 We are thankful to all the volunteers that help keep things going and we are always looking for new volunteers. If you are interested, 
please contact our New Volunteer coordinator - Carol Klein at: 13carolklein@gmail.com

Also, thank you to Plymouth Church for our new home and Clark Graphics for their support printing this calendar.

And  thank you to all of the performers who give their time and talents to make The Coffee House a great place and make the Food 
Pantry Benefits and The Living Activism Nights a great success.

And finally, thank you to the audience and the entire Coffee House family. Without your support we would not be embarking on our 
52nd season. 

COFFEE HOUSE BOARD MEETINGS: Board meetings are held the third Monday of the month at 7:00 PM, at Plymouth Church. New 
volunteers are always welcome and needed.

FOOD PANTRY: Donations for the food pantry are accepted at all Coffee House shows. Please bring only non-perishable food items..

IF YOU ARE RECEIVING OUR CALENDAR VIA SNAIL MAIL OR EMAIL AND NO LONGER WISH TO RECEIVE A PAPER 
CALENDAR, PLEASE LET US KNOW AND WE WILL REMOVE YOUR NAME. WE ARE TRYING TO BE ECO FRIENDLY AND SAVE 
SOME TREES.

We serve coffee, herb tea, and baked goods. There is street parking is available and The Coffee House is wheelchair accessible.

Telephone during open hours/information line (414) 534-4612

PHONE: An informational line provides open hours, location, and other recorded info at (414) 534-4612
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